FRIDAY NEWSLETTER 13th October 2017



A NOTE FROM MRS HEFFER This week our focus has been on 'TOLERANCE'



RSPCA ENTHUSIASTS – You may remember the amazing choice of cakes on sale outside the school recently when a group of our Year 5 girls organised and ran a very successful cake stall to raise money for the RSPCA. A wonderful array of cakes was on offer at the end of the day and a large number of eager parents and pupils come armed with pennies to buy the delights on offer. The Year 5 girls raised nearly £90 for this worthy cause. A big thank you to all those who donated cakes. Well done to all involved.







This week's Football Report:

On the bus we were feeling strong but nervous. We got on the pitch, we were in our positions, the whistle blew and we were off to a cracking start. Noah passed to me then I passed to Charlie. They scored one in the first half and we nearly scored. In the 2nd half there was a change with Oscar for Cameron. It was a close 2nd half they scraped in 2 goals but we got stuck in and we stuck as a team the whole way through. It was an unlucky loss but we all tried 100 percent. Well done every one!

Report written by Lewis Hamilton

This week's Netball Report:

On Wednesday we had a very successful netball match against Mabe...we won 15:nil! Everyone played amazingly. In the first half Flo scored four and Lola scored twice. This was Lola's first time scoring, so a big well done to her! During the second half Sophie scored seven and Sapphire scored two.

Congratulations to all of the Mabe and PAW netballers and a big thank you to the teachers and Isla for supporting us.

Report written by Ellowen Marven

HARVEST FESTIVAL – Just a reminder that the Harvest Festival will be taking place **on Thursday, 19th October starting at 2pm.** Please bring any donations of perishable and non-perishable food to the office either on the Wednesday or Thursday morning. There will be an auction of produce for the non-perishable goods at the end of the Festival. We look forward to seeing you all there.

REMEMBER...WE ARE GOING PAPERLESS AFTER HALF TERM!!! – Next week will be the last paper copy of the newsletters to be sent out in satchel post. Please can we remind you to ensure we have your most recent email address for us to send the newsletter to. Thank you.

KEMENETH MULTI- ACADEMY TRUST – Please could we draw your attention to the additional letter coming home today that includes an important date for parents to attend a consultation meeting regarding the possible move for our school to become part of multi-academy trust with 3 other primary schools within out cluster and Penryn College. We would welcome your views on this. Any questions you may have can also be emailed to the office prior to the meeting using the address dbraddon@perran-ar-worthal.cornwall.sch.uk Thank you.

RAK CLUB NOMINATIONS – Mr Teasdale has nominated Ned Middlewick for bringing in his own football pump from home to help pump up the balls in school as the school pump had broken.

LAST WEEKS TEAM POINT CERTIFICATE WINNERS -

BRONZE CERTIFICATE WINNERS: Eddie Legge and Cara McCandless

THIS WEEKS TEAM POINT CERTIFICATE WINNERS-

BRONZE CERTIFICATE WINNERS: Mia Preedy and Thomas Penna

Well done to you all!